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Burnt Pine Cattle Grids 
The first stage of installation of Burnt Pine Cattle Grid replacement program has 
commenced at the Douglas Drive cattle grid. 

Each of the four town cattle grids are scheduled for replacement. As can be seen from 
the photos, each grid is constructed in two sections, at a cost of $15,000 per section. 

David Fraser is to be commended for the high quality workmanship. His efforts 
and skills are greatly appreciated. 
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